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Excitement is building as we prepare for our trip to
Uganda. Over 2 V2 years ago, Ray Wilson Jr. answered a call
for aid from Pastor Kavuma Fred in Luweero, Uganda. Ray's
trip was fruitful as he saw the great need there and knew
that Black Buffalo Global Missions could make a difference
and partner with this great ministry. Although Ray suffered
a life changing stroke just a few weeks later, his vision for
Uganda is still being carried on today by BBGM.

Over the past few years, we have been feeding 200 plus children daily, providing an education,
daily bible instruction, prayer and worship. We have also helped with many projects: housing
for our teachers, clean water, rebuilding the primary school, new bathrooms, holiday
outreaches, soccer ministries and more!

This October, there are four of us travelling to Uganda to see the mission first hand. Our group
will include, Gordon Warriner and his grandson, Luke Warriner, Ray'’s son-in-law Barry Bliss, and
Barry’s daughter, Laney Bliss.

Our goal is to see the mission in Uganda, but
we are also wanting to be a blessing. We have
been collecting money to buy the school
children shoes, mosquito nets, mattresses to
sleep on, among other things that are needed.
While we are there, we will be involved in
ministry to the children, youth, ladies’
conference and Sunday services.

Thank you for partnering with us in this mission,
be looking for our full report in the coming
weeks!



